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And He was saying to them, “The harvest is plentiful, but the 
laborers are few; therefore beseech the Lord of the harvest to 
send out laborers into His harvest.” 
        Luke 10:2 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Lee Gustafson is officially retired from New Tribes Mission, 
but she still speaks as a representative of the Mission at 
conferences and in churches.  She and her husband Bob served 
in the Philippines and later mentored missionaries in Asia from 
the Home Office.  She has a large store of delightful stories 
from the mission field and is an encourager of many.  Pray for 
health and stamina to continue to encourage others in the Lord. 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 
Tuesday – 10:00 AM Women of the Cross, Bible Study for all 
    ladies, at the church, nursery provided. 
Tuesday – 6:30 PM Theology Class 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
                    – 8:00 PM Adult Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study (Isaiah, for all  
    ladies, no nursery, at Mrs. Wheat’s) 

– 3:00 PM Westwood Bible Club 
–  6:30 PM NT Survey Class 

Friday – 3:00 PM Parson Hills Bible Club 
Saturday – 8:00 AM Men’s Breakfast 
 
  

 
Sunday  

February 26, 2012 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 

 
Short-Term Missions Full-Time 

Luke 10:1-16 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA                                                                        4:00 PM 
 
Youth Group                                                                   4:00 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                               Brad Arnold 
 

The Glory of the Church 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Plan to stay for the Fellowship Dinner after the morning service.  All 
are welcome!  If you are new to FBC we invite you to stay for lunch 
and stop by our welcome booth to receive a packet of information 
about our church.  The Pastor will be available to meet you and 
answer any questions you may have. 
 
Baptism candidates: For anyone interested in being baptized, there 
will be a brief information meeting today after the fellowship meal.  
Please stay for lunch and then meet Pastor Brad in the auditorium. 
 
New Sunday night series:  Starting tonight, Pastor Brad will begin a 
new sermon series on the doctrine of the church.  Come learn with us 
why you should love, live for, and labor for the church. 
 
This Thursday evening at 6:30 PM, a New Testament Survey class 
will be starting. See John Glasser for more info. 
 
The monthly Men’s Breakfast will be this Saturday, March 3, at  
8 AM in the fellowship hall.  For information, contact Sam Mason, 
756-1116. 
 
Book Club:  For March we will be reading Trusting God by Jerry 
Bridges.  Grab a copy, read up, and join us for dessert and discussion 
Friday, March 30, 7 PM at the Arnolds’. 
 
Reminder:  next Sunday is our Communion Service.  Prepare your 
hearts this week with meditations on the cross of Christ 
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